RECEIVED

Thomas M. & Judith A. Suthiff - CLERK'S OFFICE
123 Lake Shore Drive AUG 2 0 2003
Oakwood Hills, IL 60013
STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

August 19, 2003

Dorothy Gunn, Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board L
James Thompson Center ‘ )

100 W. Randolph Street
Chicago, IL 60601 /
Re: Case Number PCB 03-221 -

Dear Ms Gunn:

We are in support of McHenry County Board’s decision to deny Mr. Lowe’s application,
for a proposed waste transfer station next to Cary, along Route 14.

The county denied the Lowe application on the basis of failure to meet criterion no. 2, 3,
and 5:

Criterion No. 2
“The facility is so designed, located and proposed to be operated that the public health,
safety and welfare will be protected.”

Criterion No. 3
“The facility is located so as to minimize incompatibility with the character of the
surrounding area and to minimize the effect on the value of the surrounding property.”

Criterion No. 5
“The plan of operations for the facility is designed to minimize the danger to the
surrounding area from fire, spills, or other operational accidents.”

Sincerely,

Thomas M. and Judith A, Sutliff




